
From the desk of 
Peter S. Muffoletto, C.P.A. 
 

Standard Mileage Rates for 2018  
The optional standard mileage rates for 2018 for operating an automobile for business, 
charitable, medical or moving purposes are as follows. 

Beginning on January 1, 2018 the standard mileage rates for the use of a car (also 
vans, pickups or panel trucks) are: 

• 54.5 cents for every mile of business travel driven, up 1 cent from the rate for 
2017. 

• 18 cents per mile driven for medical or moving purposes, up 1 cent from the rate 
for 2017. 

• 14 cents per mile driven in service of charitable organizations. 

The business mileage rate and the medical and moving expense rates each increased 1 
cent per mile from the rates for 2017.  

The charitable rate is set by statute and remains unchanged at 14 cents per mile. 

Actual costs of using a vehicle can be always utilized rather than using the standard 
mileage rates. 

A taxpayer may not use the business standard mileage rate for a vehicle after using any 
depreciation method under the Modified Accelerated Cost Recovery System (MACRS) 
or after claiming a Section 179 deduction for that vehicle.  

In addition the business standard mileage rate cannot be used for more than four 
vehicles used simultaneously.  

______ 

We here at Muffoletto & Company believe that the more informed you 
are in regards to the rules and regulations that affect you the more we 

can be of service. 
Should you have questions relating to any tax or financial matters call 

at  
(818) 346-2160,  

or you can visit us on the web at  



www.petemcpa.com! 
 
 

Providing individuals, small businesses, corporations, 
partnerships, professionals, and other business entities with the 

necessary guidance and answers for a complex world.  
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

The contents of this email and any attachments to it may contain privileged and confidential information from Muffoletto & 
Company. 

This information is only for the viewing or use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of, or the taking of any action in reliance upon, the information 
contained in this e-mail, or any of the attachments to this e-mail, is strictly prohibited and that this e-mail and all of the 
attachments to this e-mail, if any, must be immediately returned to Muffoletto & Company or destroyed and, in either case, this 
e-mail and all attachments to this e-mail must be immediately deleted from your computer without making any copies hereof.  

If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify Muffoletto & Company by e-mail immediately. 

To ensure compliance with Treasury Department regulations, we wish to inform you that, unless expressly stated otherwise 
in this communication (including any attachments) any tax advice that may be contained in this communication is not 
intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding tax-related penalties under the Internal 
Revenue Code or applicable state or local tax law provisions or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party 
any tax-related matters addressed herein.  

If you prefer not to remain on our email lists, please let us know.We will remove you as soon as you notify 
us. 

You may do so by emailing us at  
pete@petemcpa.com 
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